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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
 
Re:  Addendum for the “Docking and Rehabilitation of Vessels” Project     
                                                      
The Maritime Administration Department (MARAD) is hereby informing you by way of this 
addendum to page 54, Lot 4 (Section V. Bill of Quantities) of the Bidding Document for the 
above project as follows:  
 
Item No. 26 – is to be deleted 
Item No. 27 to renamed Item 26 
Item No. 28 to renamed Item 27  
Item No. 29 to renamed Item 28  
Item No. 30 to renamed Item 29  
Item No. 31 to renamed Item 30 
Item No. 32 to renamed Item 31  
Item No. 33 to renamed Item 32  
Item No. 37 to renamed Item 33  
Item No. 38 to renamed Item 34 
Item No. 39 to renamed Item 35  
Item No. 40 to renamed Item 36 
 
This project is scheduled to open at the National Procurement and Tender Administration 
Board on April 07, 2022 at 09:00hrs.   
 
 
All for your information and necessary guidance.  
 
Regards 
 
 
Capt. Stephen Thomas 
Director General 
Maritime Affairs  
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